
Actel 
2061 S
Phone
Date:  March 27, 2009
PCN Number:  0903
PCN Level:  Major
Subject: Addition of Actel Production Programming Center

Dear Customer,
This notice is to inform you that Actel is adding a programming center in China in 
addition to its current center in Mountain View, California. The majority of Actel's 
product families will be programmed at this new facility.
Products that will continue to be programmed exclusively at Actel's Mountain View 
facility include any M-Temp, B-Flow or RT product, and any ITAR restricted designs.
For questions, please contact your local Actel sales office. For information on the office 
nearest you, refer to the sales office listing located at 
http://www.actel.com/company/contact/default.aspx.  
Shipments of programmed parts will begin 90 days from the date of this notice.

Regards,
Actel
Corporation
tierlin Court, Mountain View, CA 94043 

: 650.318.4200 Fax 650.318.4600
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